
5th Grade Flyer

Welcome Back!
Mr. Hudyma and Mr. Schmitz are excited to have you and your 
students as members of the Fifth Grade team! We are looking 
forward to working with each student to achieve their 
academic goals!

Important Dates Coming Up!

Open House- 
August 29th: 
2:45pm-6:00pm

September 3rd:
7:00am- 2:30pm 

Open House: 
Be sure to attend one of 
the Open House dates to 
drop off supplies and 
receive important 
information. If you have any 
extra supplies for the 
classroom that would be 
appreciated

School Supply lists are on the school website. Please be sure 
to label notebooks with your name only! We will assign colors 
to classes on the first day of school. Please save shoe boxes. 
We will be making dioramas in Science later this year!

Cell phone use will not be permitted during school hours. 
Please come up with a plan for your student to keep their 
device safe and not on their person.

Let’s have an amazing year!
Derek Hudyma: dhudyma@althosscloud.org
Keith Schmitz: kschmitz@athlosstcloud.org


